CITY OF COTATI

September 10, 2019

Chair

Sonoma County Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ Association
City of Sonoma

No 1 The Plaza

Sonoma, CA 95476

Attn: Rebekah Barr, MMC, City Clerk

Re:  Request for Reappointment to the North Bay Division LOCC Executive Board

Dear Honorable Mayors and Council Members,

I am submitting this letter to you to advance my candidacy for re-election to the above position
by the Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ Association Board of Directors.

I have enjoyed representing Sonoma County on the NB Division LOCC Executive Board. I
strive to ensure that the programs are appropriate and timely for our cities. I have been active in
the planning for the programs, as well as, the Annual Bocce Event.

I respectfully ask for your support of my request for reappointment.

Sincerely,

Rl D (_(TKEQ&@L&
Susan Harvey " Q
Councilmember

cc: Lauren Berges
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CITY OF PETALUMA

PosT OFFICE BOXx 61
PETALUMA, CA 94953-0061

Mike Healy
Councilmember

Petaluma City Hall
11 English Street
Petaluma, CA 94952

Phone (707)778-4345
Fax (707) 778-4419

E-Mail
mhealv@cityofpetaluma.org

September 18, 2019

Chair

Sonoma County Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ Association
Attn. Rebekah Barr, City Clerk

No. 1 The Plaza

Sonoma, CA 95476

Re.: Request for Appointment to the North Bay Division LoCC Executive
Board

Dear Fellow Councilmembers:

I write to submit my name for the North Bay Division executive board position to
be appointed at the October 10 Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ meeting.

My application is conditioned upon, as now seems likely, Susan Harvey of Cotati
withdrawing her request for reappointment to this position prior to the October 10
meeting. Councilmember Harvey was the only person who applied, prior to last
week’s deadline, to become the new second vice president of the North Bay
Division. The Division will be voting to fill that position on September 23 at its
quarterly meeting. The new second vice president, when sworn in at the League’s
annual conference in October, will automatically become a member of the
Division’s executive board, pursuant to the Division’s bylaws.

Conversely, my own membership on the executive board as the outgoing
immediate past president of the Division will be ending at the same time.

I have enjoyed my time representing you on the executive board and would be

pleased to continue in that role. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

APl

Mike Healy
Councilmember
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